
 
 

NAHMA Issues RFP for Website Redesign  

 

Alexandria, Va., March 31, 2025 ― The National Affordable Housing Management Association 

(NAHMA) seeks a comprehensive redesign to its website to make it visually appealing and user-

friendly and improve functionality for staff and members. To facilitate this process, NAHMA is 

issuing a request for proposal (RFP) to outsource the project to a contractor specializing in state-

of-the-art website design and architecture to improve all design and performance aspects of the 

NAHMA website. Download the RFP, which can be found on NAHMA’s home page. 

 

Responses to the RFP are due May 5. 

 

The primary purpose of the redesigned NAHMA website is to provide information to its members. That 

information includes Membership, portal entrance for Trends online community forum, Affordable 100 

list, Advocacy, Government Updates, Meetings, Educational opportunities, Awards and Contests, and a 

Members-Only section. The information needs to be able to be provided through different mediums (i.e., 

webpages, press releases, PDF links, video, etc.). The site must also allow members to complete 

financial transactions. Additionally, the redesign should enable future integration with the association’s 

database. 

 

Please e-mail responses to or questions regarding this RFP to Jennifer Jones at jjones@nahma.org. 

 

NAHMA is the leading voice for the affordable housing management industry, promoting 

developing, managing and preserving quality affordable multifamily housing. NAHMA advocates for 

legislative and regulatory policy and provides affordable housing professionals with the knowledge 

to advance excellence in the communities they serve. NAHMA’s membership represents 75% of 

the affordable housing industry and includes its most distinguished multifamily owners and 

management companies. Visit www.nahma.org for more information. 

 

### 

 

Media Contact  

Jennifer Jones, Senior Director of Communications and Public Relations 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

703-683-8630, ext. 100 

jjones@nahma.org 
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